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Yes, I was trying to contact the previous owners of BHM but had no success.

The license should be cancelled as the plant has been sold to Wawa OSB Inc. and sold again
to Louisiana Pacific, the current owner/operator.

Respectfully submitted,

Rob

On Mon, Mar 25, 2024, 11:53 a.m. accountsreceivable <accounts.receivable@oeb.ca> wrote:

Good morning Robert,

We spoke via telephone about outstanding invoices owed by BHM Great Lakes Venture
Inc., regarding licence EW-2019-0112.

I was informed the company was sold in 2021 to Wawa OSB, which was sold to another
entity that went into receivership. I’ve requested that the correspondence be sent to the OEB,
requesting the licence be cancelled, but have not received to date.

Could you kindly confirm the licence is to be cancelled by replying to this email and/or

emailing registrar(@oeb.ca.

Thank you.

Kind Regards,

Janéika Wilson, CPA, CGA, Senior Accountant | Finance, Procurement & Facilities

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor, Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 | O 416 440 8129
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